The Diamondback Terrapin Working Group (dtwg.org) is facilitating the transfer and long-term care of 10 Diamondback Terrapins that were seized by the Canadian Government in 2015.  They have been held by the Greater Vancouver Zoo during court proceedings, but the GVZ is unable to provide housing into the future.  From photographs, they appear to be Northern Diamondback Terrapins (Malaclemys terrapin terrapin), and the group includes 9 females and 1 male.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Ideally, they would be placed in zoos or nature centers.  Whomever agrees to take them must have proper permits or at least have applied for them if their state requires such.

If your organization would like to take any or all of these turtles please contact:

Joe Butler
jbutler@unf.edu
